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No.145, Sterling Road, Nungambakkam, Chennai 600034 
Ph.: 044- 2530 3404; e-mail: directorsaruna@gmail.com;  

                                                                                                                             

July 02, 2021 

To 
BSE Limited 
Floor No. 25, PJ Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Scrip code: 500016 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

We wish to update your good selves, that we have been informed by HDFC Bank 
Limited that the classification of our bank account has been changed from 
“Standard Restructured Account” to “Standard Account” effective 1st Quarter of 
the Financial year 2021-2022 (as of 30th June, 2021). 
 
Kindly take the same on records. 
 

Thanking you, 

Yours Faithfully 

for ARUNA HOTELS LIMITED 
 
 
 
K LAKSHMI 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
 
 


